
 

 

 
 
March 22, 2023 
 
 
Chris M. Leone 
Journey Ventures, LLC 
105 Coronado Ct. Unit A-101 
Fort Collins, CO 80525
 
Re: Journey Ventures, LLC, Journey Ventures Pit, File No. M-2008-080,  

Groundwater Monitoring Data Acceptance 
 
Mr. Leone, 
 
On March 22, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
monthly groundwater elevation data with the 2023 Annual Report for the Journey Ventures Pit.   
 
The Division reviewed and accepts the groundwater data submitted with the annual report. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert, Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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